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Case#50-15152431420 
 
Detectives Search for More Victims after Teacher Arrest

September 4, 2015--Washington County Child Abuse Detectives are searching for 
additional victims following the arrest of a Tualatin High School teacher.  

Detectives believe that Jonathan Maggiano, 32, of SE Portland 
(Booking Photo Included), has engaged in inappropriate sexual 
conduct with at least one underage female who was a student at the 
school.  Detectives began their investigation of Mr. Maggiano after a 
family member reported the sexual conduct.  

Washington County Sheriff’s Detectives received information that Mr. 
Maggiano had recently engaged in inappropriate sexual conduct with 
an underage female in SE Portland.  The Child Abuse Detectives were 
able to gain enough information and evidence from the reported 
activity to arrest Mr. Maggiano this morning at his Portland 
residence.  Portland Police Bureau assisted the Washington County 

Detective take Mr. Maggiano into custody and transported him to the Multnomah County 
Detention Center.  

The Washington County Child Abuse Detectives believe there may be the possibility of 
additional victims of unreported crimes committed by Mr. Maggiano.   

Mr. Maggiano was lodged in the Multnomah County Detention Center.  He was charged 
with Second Degree Sex Abuse, Sexual Misconduct, Contributing to the Sexual 
Delinquency of a Minor and Luring a Minor.  He was held prior to posting $15,000 bail. 

Detectives are seeking the public’s help regarding this case.  If you have any information, 
please call the Washington County Sheriff’s Office Detective Division at (503) 846-2500. 
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